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Dear Hon. Ferrer,

Eight months ago, I wrote you a letter via email with a link to an article entitled Protect Yourself From Disease. I received
your acknowledgment shortly after. I hope you are well. This time, let me share with you, please, a short message regarding
an incoming upheaval that would soon change our world. 

Many people have observed that human society is in deep trouble today. Does this situation indicate that Jesus will soon
fulfill his words regarding the dawn of a new period? What would happen? 

Jesus Christ said, "But as these things start to occur, stand up straight and lift up your heads, because your deliverance is
getting near." (Luke 21:28)

I invite you to read the online article, “A Better World Is Near.”  

Link: https://www.jw.org/en/library/magazines/watchtower-no2-2021-may-jun/

May you, your team, and your family find hope and peace in the promise of a new world. 

Respectfully, 

Sophia L. Flauta
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